
PAC Annual General Meeting & 20-21 Budget 

 
*Due to Covid-19, our PAC meetings are currently being held via Zoom and any nominations are being 
done via an online platform. 
 

As a parent of Royal Heights Elementary, you are invited to our PAC meeting.  This will be our 
AGM and Budget meeting since the original date was postponed due to covid-19 in the 
spring.  This will be a very unique year for the PAC as it is for the school however, we will still 
need volunteers to hold the positions even if we have less activities.   
 

Please consider volunteering for one of the positions of Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, 
Secretary, Treasurer, District PAC Representative. 
 
What: Royal Heights PAC AGM & Budget Meeting 
Date: Wednesday October 14, 2020 
Time: 6pm 
Details on Nominations will be sent soon 
Where: Online with Zoom, 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/63064761561?pwd=MXVWWHhxOG41dFV3NHNtVEtDaXc4Zz09 
 
Please RSVP ahead of time so that we can have you pre-verified at the time of the meeting and we are 
not trying to verify everyone at 6pm.   Please register here to attend meeting:  
 
The agenda along with the typical handout will be emailed out to those that RSVP prior to 3pm on the 
day of the meeting, Wed. Oct 14th. 
 
Please note that only one vote is permitted for each parent at Royal Heights Elementary.   
 
All parents are welcome. 
 
___________________________________ 
 
What does PAC do?   
~To provide input to the school through a direct channel to administration  
~Learn about (and participate in) school-based activities 
~ Advocate for all students of the school community 
___________________________________ 
 
PAC General Meetings 

For the forceable future, General meetings will need to be held online due to the Covid-19 and the 
Health & Safety guidelines at the school. 

If there is something specific you would like to see discussed at a PAC General Meeting, please send an 
email to RHES.PAC@gmail.com. 
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